
Netgear Incorporated 
350 East Plumeria Drive, San Jose, CA 95134, USA 

Tel:408-890-3657/Fax:408-907-8097 

 
Date: 5/25/2021 
 
To:  Federal Communications Commission  
Office of Engineering and Technology  
Equipment Authorization Division  
7345 Oakland Mills Road  
Columbia, Maryland 21046 
 
Subject: Short Term Confidentiality Request for FCC ID:  PY320400515 
 
To Whom It May Concern:   
 
Pursuant to sections 0.457 and 0.459 of CFR 47, and to avoid premature release of sensitive 
information prior to marketing or release of the product to the public, the applicant 
requests the following documents contained in this certification application be temporarily 
withheld from public disclosure for an initial period of 180 days from the Grant Date. See 
KDB 726920. 
 

- e.g. Test Setup photos 
 
The above materials contain trade secrets and proprietary information not customarily 
released to the public. The public disclosure of these materials may be harmful to the 
applicant and provide unjustified benefits to its competitors.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
 
------------------------------------------------------ 
David Kay / Regulatory Compliance Director 
Netgear Incorporated 
TEL: 4088903657 
FAX: 4089078097 
E-mail: david.kay@netgear.com 


